
From: Tom Young, Jr. <tyoung@tomyounglaw.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/23/2013 12:20:37 PM
Subject: RE: Delegation Notice

K: Thank you -  we only attend if invited -not sure any of delegation has been invited -  I have done lots of work for 
that group with getting them approved as a non-profit -  they have raised lots of money over years for many agencies 
and causes in our community. Tom

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, October 21, 2013 5:36 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Delegation Notice

Friday, October 25, 12:30 PM: Gov. Haley will speak at the Women of Woodside Luncheon, Woodside 
Plantation Country Club, Aiken, S.C.

Please let me know if you have any questions.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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